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Changes to schooling at Yule Brook College 
The Minister of education has announced a 
community consultation period to look at changes 
particularly to the year 11 and 12 program at Yule 
Brook College. The options look at 
 
Å enrolment at Yule Brook College extending to 
Years 11 and 12 students in the Big Picture program 
only. 
  
There is an online survey and factsheet on the 
Department of Education website 
at education.wa.edu.au. The survey is currently open 
and closes at 5.00pm next Tuesday, 15 September 
2020. 
 
Parent Survey 
Bramfield Park also currently has a Parent Survey 
open and we would like all families to provide 
feedback. It is only a short survey and should only 
take a few minutes to complete.  Please click on the 
link below to access the anonymous survey. 
 https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/pz7YjZTY.  
The survey is available until 18/09/2020 9.59pm 
 
Mobile phones / smart watches 
There seems to be a lot more technology coming 
into the school with students each day.  A reminder 
that mobile phones must be handed in to the Office 
before school and can be collected at the end of the 
day. Also, any students who are wearing smart 
watches need to have them in aeroplane mode 
during the school day.  
 
Thought for the week:  
Just do the best you can. No one can do more than 
that. John Wooden 
 
 

Jayne Murray 

Dear families, 
 

We have some school events coming up over 
the next two weeks where we must be mindful 
that phase 4 restrictions for COVID-19 still 
apply. While things are going well in WA, there 
are still some operating guidelines that we must 
adhere to when hosting events. They relate to 
room capacity at the learning journey, physical 
distancing at all times when on the school site, 
and maintaining good hand hygiene practices. 
We are excited to have these events back on our 
calendar and look forward to seeing our families 
in classrooms and on the oval over the next two 
weeks. 
 
Learning Journey 
All classrooms, including the Art and French 
room and undercover area, will be open this 
evening between 3:30pm and 5:30pm for our 
students to share all their learning experiences 
with their families. We hope you can make to 
spend a few minutes in each of your childôs 
classrooms and in our specialist areas across the 
school.  
 
Sports Carnivals 
Next week, across Tuesday and Thursday, we 
will be holding our annual athletics carnival. All 
of the students have been training hard in their 
team games and working on improving their 
times in the sprint races. Families are welcome 
to attend the carnival but must stay in the area 
marked out for families. Only students and 
school staff are permitted in the faction bays. 
The P&C will be organising a sausage sizzle for 
lunch and will have a coffee and cake stall 
available in the morning. They are always 
looking for helpers so if you are available 
before school to help set up or throughout the 
day to help with the many jobs involved in 
running a carnival, please come and see a 
member of the P&C.  

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolsurvey.edu.au%2Fs%2Fpz7YjZTY&data=02%7C01%7CJayne.Murray%40education.wa.edu.au%7C0f3351e68e0044e1bed508d853c3715f%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C637351446166299174&sdata


Reminders from the Front Office 

* A reminder about Photo day. September 16th and 

September 18th. Please make sure your student has 

their photo envelope on the day regardless of whether 

they are having photos or not.  

* Sports Carnival days are next Tuesday and Thursday. 

Parents are welcome to attend. Keeping in mind, all 

track events are Thursday.  

* Did you know that you can SMS the school if your 

child is going to be absent? Just send an SMS to  

     0438 937 335.  

* Please ensure all items of clothing, lunch boxes and 

drink bottles are clearly labelled. There has been an 

influx of jumpers and jackets left in the lost property 

box unable to be returned due to the items not being 

labelled. 

,ŋľħŃĕź¦Ś 
10 Sept  Breakfast Club 
   R U OK? Day 
11 Sept  Breakfast Club 
15 Sept  Sports Carnival 
16 Sept  School Banking 
   Playgroup  
   School Photos 
17 Sept  Breakfast Club 
   Sports Carnival 
18 Sept  Breakfast Club  
   School Photos 
22 Sept  Year 5/6 Dance   
23 Sept   School Banking 
   Newsletter 
   Playgroup 

Wanslea Cusp by Jan Barton 
I have been offering counselling and support to children 
at Bramfield Park Primary School for the past 4 years. I 
provide a free service for any child who may have some 
difficulties at home or school.  

Together we identify uncomfortable feelings and set 
goals to change behaviours so children can better 
manage those feelings and situations. Common issues 
tend to be conflict with peers or siblings, changes in 
family lifestyle, stress and regulation of emotions.  

Referral forms can be obtained at the office. If you have 
any questions please call me on 0435 927 297.   

Click here to visit the Wanslea Website. 

 

Book Fair News 

Thank you to all the students who purchased books at 
our Book Fair. The total amount raised was $1,319 
with a massive commission of $455 going to the 
Library.  

The Library has now got 36 brand new books for 
students to borrow. These books will be on display 
and ready to borrow at the beginning of Term 4.  

Happy Reading! 

Thank you  

Thank you to Kitty for dropping off a whole heap of 
resources for our students Loose Parts Play.  

Loose Parts is an area where students can use all 
types of materials like boxes, barrels, pipes and much 
more to use their imagination and create a whole 
other world to play with their peers. 

Any donations would be greatly appreciated.    

https://www.wanslea.asn.au/

